

Princess Elizabeth School

20 Sixth Street Saint John NB E2K 3M1

Ms. K, Olive

Tel: (506) 658-5356

Mrs. T. Doherty

Principal

Fax: (506) 658-6317

Vice-Principal

Dear Parents,

We would like to invite you to attend an information session and tour of Princess Elizabeth School on **Tuesday, June 9th at 6:00 p.m.** This will provide you with an opportunity to become familiar with the facility, hear about classes / programs and meet some staff before the fall term begins. We will begin in the Community Schools Room with an information session and an opportunity for you to ask questions and clarify any concerns you may have. Immediately following, we will have a guided tour of the school or you may choose to remain behind and chat with members of the staff. The information session will cover the following topics:

- Morning arrival and daily routine
- Classes, programs and PLP's
- Progress reports and communication
- Faculty and support staff
- Student leadership opportunities
- Community school initiatives
- Special events
- Facility
- Q and A

We will also be hosting a separate transition day on **Thursday**, **June 11**th for your children to visit PES, meet with staff and students and participate in some fun activities. We hope that as many folks as possible will be able to come out to these events. We offer you a sincere welcome and look forward to working with you to provide our children with the best possible school experience.

If you are unable to attend on Tuesday, please do not hesitate to contact me at school anytime. Sincerely,

Kathy Olive Principal

658-5356 (school)